



Milwaukee Police Department

Police Administration Building 749 West State Street Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53233 http://www.milwaukee.gov/police

Alfonso Morales

Chief of Police

(414) 935-7200

August 9, 2018

Antonio M. Pérez, Secretary & Executive Director Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee 809 N. Broadway Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Executive Director Pérez:

Thank you for reaching out to me through your Chief of Public Safety Gregory Moore following the line of duty death of Police Officer Michael Michalski. This tragedy, coming weeks after the death of Police Officer Charles Irvine, Jr., was devastating to the entire Milwaukee Police Department.

Police Officer Michael J. Michalski was a devoted Christian, dedicated law enforcement officer and loyal family man. His quiet demeanor did not reflect his inner strength, fight for justice or his efforts to improve the lives of others. His sacrifice, on July 25, 2018, during the apprehension of an armed felon will not be forgotten by his family, friends, co-workers or the city he protected. We will use Mike's example of faith and service to guide and strengthen us in the days ahead as we mourn this loss.

I am grateful for the support of the Housing Authority. Thank you for offering to assist the family. On behalf of the Milwaukee Police Department and the Michalski Family, I thank you for your kindness during this very difficult time. It helps to know we are not alone in our mourning.

Sincerely,

ALFONSO MORALES

- Mr

CHIEF OF POLICE